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Todd Snitchler, chairman 

180 E. Broad Str. 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Dear Chairman Snitchler, 

1 am writing to you and the rest of the board about the up coming vote on All 
Electric Homes Case # 10-176. The financial lose to me, my city and school system 
would be over whelming. We would never make it back. Papers filed in thjs case 
show the cost to us would be a drop in value of 30 to 50 thousand dollars. I have no 
other fuel in my development and even if I did the cost to change over to gas would 
be 25 to 56 thousand dollars. The financial hard ship would ruin our future to 
support our self The electric company states the average house uses 750 KW a 
month, 1 us over 4000 KW a month in the winter. We understand things change but 
for the wintertime only, I think a bulk usage price should be in place, the rest of the 
year we are like any other home. The PUCO cannot trash to lives of over 360,000 
families just because the laws changed. A 48-year-old promise of clean cheap power 
should stay. First Energy should not have got into the home building business just 
for their profit goals back then. Bulk pricing is the fix, even the state should pool all 
their power usage in to one bill and save the state a lot of money. 

Please file this letter under case #10-176 and vote for us! 

Thank you 
Don+Karen Kvasno 

8733 Mosswood Cir. 

North Ridgeville, Ohio 44039 | 
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